
Hello BOS. I have concerns that children under 12 are not required to wear masks as adults are. 

Dr. Doohan did not mention in the new ordinances why children under 12 are free from this 

requirement. I’m sure I’m not the only one with this concern. Is it possible to get clarification on 

why this is the case? Thank you in advance. And thank you all for continued efforts in this crisis.  

 
Thank you 
James A. Green 
jagreen97@gmail.com 
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